
Riviera Country Club (1250 Capri Drive, Pacific Palisades, CA 90272) 

From info@pacpalicc.org 
To: demery@rccla.com 
Date: 4/6/2018 4:22 PM 
 
To Donald Emery, General Manager, Riviera Country Club: 
 
Dear Mr. Emery: 
 
I bring to your attention the attached letter, expressing the concerns of Pacific Palisades 
Community Council (PPCC) about the apparent expansion of activity and use by the 
Riviera Country Club (RCC), which sits along the eastern edge of the Polo Fields 
residential neighborhood of Pacific Palisades, and is represented on the PPCC board as 
Area 8. 
 
I invite you or another designated RCC representative to attend the next regularly-
scheduled PPCC board meeting to provide information about the full scope of your 
plans.  The meeting will be held on Thursday, April 12, 2018 at 7pm in the Palisades 
branch library community room, 861 Alma Real Dr., Pacific Palisades.   
 
Please feel free to contact me at any time should you wish to discuss this matter. 
 
Maryam Zar 
Chair 
--- 
Chris Spitz 
Chair/President Emeritus 
Assisting with Admin 
 
 
Attachments: 
EC Riviera Letter.pdf 


